
October 17, 1975 

Mr. Isahag Aprahamian 
72-36 Yellowstone Blvd. 
Forest Hills, N.Y., 11375 

Dear Mr. Aprahamian: 

Thank you for your very 

generous contribution to the C thedral 

Building Fund in honor of my lOOth 

birthday. 

Your contributions to the 

Armenian Church are manifold financially 

and in untiring services and I for one 

appreciate it very much. 

Thanks again and best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

Haik Kavookjian 

Encl . Rcpt.#5698 for $1000.00 


